[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

To whom it may concern,

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended); Greater London
Authority Act 1999 & 2007; Town & Country Planning (Mayor of
London) Order 2008.

Site name: 150 Holborn

Address: 150 Holborn London EC1N 2NS
Planning Authority: Camden

GLA case number: 2021/0211/S1

Local planning authority reference: 2020/5667/P

Thank you for sending the GLA notification of an application of Potential
Strategic Importance (PSI) which was received on 03/02/2021.

Under Article 4(1) of the above-mentioned Order you must send us:

A copy of the application

A copy of any connected application

A copy of any plans, drawings or other documents submitted by the
applicant in support of the PSI application and any connected application.

We have not received all the relevant documentation for this application. As
such, the application has not been validated and the 6 week deadline has
not begun. In addition, a case officer will not be assigned to the
application until all documentation as outlined above is received.

You should submit the relevant documentation electronically via the Arcus
system at https://gla.force.com/resident2/s/login/ or by email to

_We do not require any hard copies of
ocuments.




Once the documents have been received you

will get confirmation from us of the deadline for comments and who the case
officer is.

Yours sincerely

Sabeya Choudhury
Planning Support
Greater London Authority
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